
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Großröhrsdorf, March 2025 

 

VOLUNTARY RETURN RIDING HELMET NORI, Size XS, production date 2021/01 & 2021/02 

 

Dear customers,  

We are writing to inform you that a defect has been identified in a batch of our Nori riding helmet 
model in size XS. This only affects helmets with a production date of 2021/01 or 2021/02 (label in 
the helmet) and only size XS. Other batches and sizes are not affected.  

If you still have one of these helmets in stock, please return it to us for credit or exchange for 
another batch and do not offer it for sale. If the product has been sold, you should endeavour to 
inform the end user accordingly. An exchange or credit note will of course also be issued for 
these cases.  

We very much regret these circumstances, apologise for any inconvenience caused and will be 
happy to answer any questions at any time. 

With kind regards 

 

CASCO GmbH 


